
! 

begin working alongside Bru-

nel University in supporting 

the children’s wellbeing. Dur-

ing this project called  The 

Rainbow, children and fami-

lies will be able to take part in 

activities and  games that 

support general wellbeing 

and nurturing each child's 

individual talents. We will 

send through more details 

when we have them. 

From January we will be 

working with a new PE coach 

and this may mean that your 

child’s PE day changes. Please 

look out for more details 

closer to the time. 

Finally, I would like to say 

that I hope all of our families 

celebrating Diwali and 

Gurpurb had a wonderful 

celebration! I look forward to 

seeing you all at the Concerts 

in December. The children 

are working on practicing 

their very best performances 

for you. Please check the 

weekly newsletters for  de-

tails. 

Mrs Ahluwalia 

 

Welcome to the joint Octo-

ber/November issue of the 

Yeading Infants News. It has 

been a sombre month, with 

the passing of our much 

loved Finance officer Mrs 

Sellick. She was a huge part 

of our school community 

and will be hugely missed. 

We would like to extend 

our thanks to our parents 

and families who have 

shown such kindness during 

a difficult time for our 

school community. We 

would like to extend a spe-

cial thank you to Miss Baska-

ran, one of our Nursery Par-

ents who made a beautiful 

wreath for the funeral. We 

will be coming together 

once again in December to 

remember Mrs Sellick in a 

staff memorial service at the 

school.  

The first half of the new 

school year has been a busy 

and exciting time as children 

and families adjust to their 

studies. We are delighted to 

invite parents back to school 

for Soft Start mornings and 

parent meetings. It was 

wonderful to see you here 

supporting so many of us 

and your children. I met 

with all the teachers to 

discuss each child's pro-

gress and goals for the rest 

of the year. Teachers 

shared this at parent-

teacher conferences, along 

with specific strategies for 

support at home. I cannot 

stress enough how im-

portant it is to read with 

your child every day. This 

allows them to get into the 

curriculum and gives them 

so much confidence in 

their studies. Home sup-

port will certainly help our 

children accelerate to 

meet state expectations or 

learn more deeply. The 

focus is also, as always, on 

100% attendance during 

this period. Punctuality is 

also very important be-

cause learning begins as 

soon as the children arrive. 

Stay safe and healthy and 

let's see how many chil-

dren get their certificates 

before the end of the year!  

We are very excited to 
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National Poetry Day! 

Curriculum Meetings and Parents’ Evening  

Doodle and Bug Club 
As part of our continued focus 

on high standards in reading, 

writing and maths, staff have 

been thinking of lots of ideas 

to support learning at home. In 

addition to the children's goals 

that you would have discussed-

with your child's teacher in a 

parent consultation, each child 

will bring home a few more 

ideas and strategies to support 

them as they move toward 

their end-of-year goals. 

Make sure your child uses 

BUG CLUB and DOODLE 

every day to support their 

reading and comprehen-

sion. They can be found on 

our school's website under 

the Home Learning tab. In 

addition, staff have record-

ed helpful parenting vide-

os to inform you of the 

strategies we currently use 

at school to help children 

learn the basics.  

haven't made an ap-

pointment yet, be sure 

to do so. All children 

should know what they 

need to improve in read-

ing, writing, math and 

self development. This 

supports their access to 

other areas of the curric-

ulum. We encourage our 

parents to talk about 

Parents and children had 

an invaluable opportuni-

ty to discuss their goals 

with the class teacher at 

the parents' evening. 

Those who have already 

attended parent 

meetings have already 

found strategies to sup-

port at home. If you 

their goals with their child 

at home and practice with 

them so they can confi-

dently do well in reading, 

writing and maths. Thank 

you to everyone who com-

pleted the Parent Survey. 

We will share the results 

soon.  

month we cele-

brated National 

Poetry Day when 

children memo-

rized poems. Poet-

ry recitals are ex-

tremely important 

to help children 

develop their long-

term memory and 

support learning. Chil-

dren (and teachers!) 

also enjoy singing 

nursery rhymes, 

which are poems set 

to music!. Thank you 

to Miss Semi for or-

ganising the day. 

This 
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 Breakfast Club! 
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 At Yeading we have a 

fantastic Breakfast Club  

to support all our families 

including those parents 

who are working. Chil-

dren have access to a 

healthy breakfast , time 

to play and make new 

friends. It is a perfect way 

to get children ready for 

the school day and Break-

fast club supervisors 

drop children off at 

their classes at 8.45am. 

Breakfast club is open 

at 8.00am, with drop 

off at the very latest 

between 8.00-8.10am. 

If you are interested in 

this service, please 

speak to our office to 

find out more. 
 

lives. The children also 
learned about Africa, var-
ious musical routines 
from different parts of 
Africa, and the struggles 
of famous people like 
Rosa Parks. Year 1 found 
out about Handa's sur-
prise. It has been an in-
teresting and thought-
provoking time and as an 
inclusive school we con-

tinue to learn about the vibrant and 
rich cultures of our wonderful school 
community!  

This October was Black Histo-
ry Month, and while we cele-
brate Afro-Caribbean culture 
all year long, we took time 
this month to understand the 
art, music and dance that 
have shaped so much of our 
culture. We have studied 
many famous people who 
have greatly influenced our 

Black History Month 

 

From 1st November poppies were 
available to buy to commemorate 
Remembrance Day and to raise 
money for the Royal British Legion. 
Thank you to our families who pur-
chased items to support the chari-
ty. 

And…. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiy3cnh84rQAhWIAcAKHbHkApQQjRwIBw&url=https://www.ujnews.com/poppies/&bvm=bv.137132246,d.cGw&psig=AFQjCNH_YZj8NvGS1JWEZjvLM_ePWjYsJg&ust=1478204489094881
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International Education Week  

American Football Tasters 

Interfaith Week 2023 
We are extremely proud of 

what a diverse and inclusive 

school community we are, 

here at Yeading Infants, so it 

was with the greatest pleasure 

that we welcomed Interfaith 

Week. We learnt about Chris-

tianity from Reverend Vanessa,  

from St Edmund’s Church,  

Islam from Ms Malik and Hin-

duism from  Mrs Parmar, Mrs 

Dhoshi, Mrs Joshi, Mrs Mistry 

and Sikhism from Mr Singh 

from Nanaksar Sikh 

school .  The children 

were proudly sharing facts 

about their own faiths as 

well as learning from oth-

ers. Thank you to all the 

teachers and visitors who 

prepared assemblies for us 

and Miss Owoaje and Mrs 

Cheema for organizing a 

thoroughly educational 

week. We look forward 

to next year! 

bley Stallions to deliver 

an American Football 

taster session to all 

our Year 2 pu-

pils.  American football 

is an exciting sport, 

which builds camara-
derie and teamwork 

and it gives players a 

sense of belonging. 

Our pupils thoroughly 

enjoyed learning some 

On Fri-

day 

24th 

Novem-

ber, we 

wel-

comed 
Warren 

Smart 

from 

Wem-

of the skills essential to 

the sport. Thank to Mrs 

Siyani for organising a 

great experience! 

This year we have been 

learning about the cul-

tures children in our 

school come from. It 

has been such a joyous 

time sharing the cos-

tumes, traditions, food 

and dance that countries 

showcase. Children 

have also had the op-

portunity to celebrate 

their own cultures 

through Discovery Home-

work. Thank you to all our 

wonderful families who 

have been helping their chil-

dren make beautiful  and 

informative  projects. A 

huge thank you to Miss Jalal 

for organizing a thoroughly 

exciting week for all,  
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Thank you all for your 

immense generosity at 

our annual harvest organ-

ised by Miss Owoaje and 

Reverend Peter Macken-

zie. It was especially 

touching because many 

families continue to face 

challenging times, but 

your kindness to those 

less fortunate has been 

inspiring. Box after box 

has been filled with es-

sentials and essentials 

for the food bank at St 

Edmund's Church, 

where it is distributed 

to local families in 

need. The community 

spirit of Yeading Infants 

is alive and well and still 

thriving! Well done all! 

that support good play. 

Thank you to Mrs 

Thornton for organis-

ing such an important 

week and delivering an 

entertaining assembly!  

We spent some time learn-

ing to be a good friend 

and how kindness and 

compassion are attributes 

of being a good friend. We 

also learnt what bullying is. 

Children had the oppor-

tunity to work towards a 

Kindness Certificate and 

take part in other activities 

Friendship Week 

A huge thank you to all our 

parents and carers who 

support us online with our 

Instagram account. If you 

have liked, shared or con-

tributed to our posts, we 

would like to like to cele-

brate your engagement. 

We are very excited to de-

velop further and share all 

the exciting news of learn-

ing at Yeading Infants! 
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‘We love school!’  

 

Year 1 Children  

 

Outstanding October at Yeading... 
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